
 

 

	

	

	

Adjunct	Faculty	Orientation	Survey	Responses	

	

Space	for	adjuncts	to	meet	with	students:	Adjunct	faculty	are	provided	space	to	meet	
with	students	within	the	unit.		

	

Faculty	meetings:	Adjunct	faculty	are	welcome	at	meetings	of	faculty	in	Undergraduate	
Studies.		

	

Additional	expectations	beyond	teaching	and	meeting	with	students:	Adjunct	faculty	are	
expected	to	have	full	participation	in	the	University,	including	attendance	at	
convocations	and	professional	meetings	and	holding	regular	office	hours.	Participation	
in	social	and	community	service	activities	is	encouraged	on	a	voluntary	basis.	Adjunct	
faculty	members	also	are	expected	to	have	an	annual	evaluation.		

	

Separate	adjunct	faculty	orientation:	An	orientation	for	adjunct	faculty	is	offered	each	
year.			
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